
 
   
 

 
March 15, 2024 
 
TO:  Members of the Common Council 

 

The following applications have been recommended for approval by the Licensing Board: 

 

Application for Temporary Class "B” license from Fiesta Cultural Org at Bentzin Family 
Town Square for the Dueling Pianos event on Saturday June 29, 2024, from 5pm - 9pm 
 
 

The following applications have been recommended for Denial by the Licensing Board: 

 
Application for operator's license from Jessica L Raatz due to Cat. I of the licensing 
guidelines.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Megan Dunneisen, City Clerk  
 
 

Office of the 

Clerk 
106 Jones Street 

PO Box 477 
Watertown, WI 53094-0477 

(920) 262-4006 

 


